
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Ref: Service Resuming of Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Shanghai Zhong 

Shan Park Sub-Branch  

 

Because of property leaking problem, Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited 

Shanghai Zhong Shan Park Sub-Branch has been temporarily closed since 12th April. 

The resuming date will be 10th May 2017.  

 

You may also go to our Online Banking or Phone Banking to satisfy your banking 

needs. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience incurred and we will continue to provide high-quality 

service to you as always. 

 

If you have any enquiry or need support, please call our 24 hour customer service 

hotline: 

800 820 8088 (Fixed Line) 

400 888 8083 (Mobile) 

(86-755) 2589 2333 (Overseas Hotline) 

 

Thanks for your support to Standard Chartered Bank! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Shanghai Zhong Shan Park Sub-Branch  

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Ltd 

 

 

 


